
Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to follow up regarding your 

property located at [Property Address]. I noticed that your listing has recently expired, and I 

would love to discuss potential next steps with you. 

Understanding that the real estate market can be challenging, I would be happy to provide you 

with insights and strategies to help relist your property effectively. My goal is to ensure that your 

home reaches its maximum potential and attracts the right buyers. 

Please feel free to reach out to me at your convenience. I would love to arrange a time to chat, or 

you can reply to this email with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. I look forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


